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Dear Sir or Madam, there comes a time when industry expendability cannot over-weigh 
humanity and right practice. Grey-hound racing needs to be regulated with integrity and honour. 
Seriously, can you imagine your own family pets killed, (lets not euphemise the real meaning of 
euthanasia), simply because of its speed or lack of it? There is no vision in such treatment, no 
awareness of the intelligence and scope such animals have to offer. Please protect these smart 
and intelligent creatures with guidelines that reflect humanity, dignity and awareness of a greater 
outcome for all concerned, especially the stars and the 'falling' stars of the show, who may have 
failed to nail a fake rabbit, but other than that are still perfectly legitimate and highly cognitive 
animals not deserving of such ill-considered treatment. Very best wishes to you, cheers, E. 
Quinlivan. quinnyswan1@gmail.com 


